
Untitled 
From: EP [e-mail address redacted] 
Sent: Friday, January 20, 2012 5:53 PM 
To: SatelliteOffices 
Subject: Oregon needs a patent office 

We are an innovative, collaborative state and having an office in Portland will help 
us increase our momentum for invention and job creation. 

Sincerely, 

Elaine Phillips 
[address redacted] 
Eugene, OR 97402 
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